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Dear Church, 

The parking lot Construction at Zion has begun! We are very fortunate that it is beginning soon, however, it will unfortunately 
take longer than expected (they're saying 8 weeks total). 
We hope and pray that everyone will still join us for worship during the construction period. Thankfully, we have 
ample parking available near the church to help make this possible. 
Below are some of helpful tips for parking during the construction period: 
-We will have cones reserving parking for handicap accessibility in front of the Sanctuary. Please only use these designated 
spots for handicap parking. 
-We will also have an area marked for "drop off only" so those who would like to drop someone off in front of the sanctuary 
and park elsewhere. 
-We encourage street parking on Koenig, Woodstock Ave., Lynbrook Ave., and Fries Rd.. Please safely cross the street as you 
walk to church. 
-We will send out an email every Friday with updates on the parking lot so that you can anticipate where to park that Sunday. 
-All of the doors to the church will be opened during worship. This means you might prefer to enter through the Narthex or 
Kuck Hall instead of the parking lot entrance. 
-No activities or worship services will be cancelled during this time. So make sure to join us! 
-We anticipate people will be late to worship as we navigate this temporary parking, so please do not worry about walking 
into church late. We would rather have you here late than not with us each week! 
We know that this is going to be a tricky period, but we hope and pray that everyone will try their hardest to worship with us 
in person or online during construction. We also ask that everyone continue to give as they're able, since we know 
attendance might decline during construction. 
Please click here if you would like to give online. https://zionucc.breezechms.com/give/online 

Lastly, thank you to our Trustees for all of their time dedicated to this important project. Planning for this parking lot has 
taken a lot of time and energy and we appreciate all of their hard work! 
In Christ, 
Pastor Elizabeth & The Consistory 

https://u26938825.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.I1QWnEUjRQZmeILWJHEKPek6OCqweQopqH6-2BzU7pSm4XddIKMOTVAXollAiHhb75El0h3rpczLnsnEYZsJCSiQ-3D-3DwvYl_ekYndWBOejXntJMjC2YqQntaUszIQlhRBKHKINdssAGyaJ2qxUNg0ndrLUpw3LCg4jKJC6az5Ur6bKxJsqUbBdTUDuw8qvl89GXZBgEYJTAp
https://u26938825.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.I1QWnEUjRQZmeILWJHEKPek6OCqweQopqH6-2BzU7pSm4XddIKMOTVAXollAiHhb75El0h3rpczLnsnEYZsJCSiQ-3D-3DwvYl_ekYndWBOejXntJMjC2YqQntaUszIQlhRBKHKINdssAGyaJ2qxUNg0ndrLUpw3LCg4jKJC6az5Ur6bKxJsqUbBdTUDuw8qvl89GXZBgEYJTAp


Church Events 
Church Events 
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Worship ► Sundays at 9am & 10:45am
Sunday School ► 9am 
Bible Study ► Tues. at 12pm Facebook Live
Nursery ► Staffed on Sundays, 9-10am 
Youth Group ► 1st Friday at Zion, 3rd Friday
at Nativity, New Time: 6-9pm 
Food Pantry ► Every Tuesday 10am-12pm 
AA ► Sat. at 10am & 1pm, Thurs. at 5:30pm 
Girl Scouts ► Thursdays at 6:30pm 
Bell Choir Practice ► Wed @6:30pm 
Chancel Choir Practice ► Wed @7:30pm 
May 1 ► Registration Deadline for WAY 
Mission Trip 
May 3 ► Youth Group, Zion, 6-9pm 
May 4 ► WNYACIC Area workshops & 
Ecclesiastical Council for Hope Schwartz, 9am 
to 3pm at Church of the Nativity 
May 8 ► Exercise with Dawn, 5:30pm 
May 11 ► Jr. WAY Day, 9:30-11:30am at 
Amherst Community Church sign up at 
www.zionuccton.com/jrway 
May 14 ► Consistory, 7pm 
May 17 ► Youth Group, Nativity, 6-9pm 
May 18 ► Men’s Fellowship, Family Tree
Restaurant 9am 
May 20 ► Trustee’s at 6pm 
May 22 ► Exercise with Dawn, 5:30pm 
May 25 ► Jane Turner Memorial @PDR 
May 26 ► Charlotte Glaspy Baptism, 9am
May 31 ► Sign up deadline for new church 
T-shirts! 

BACK: 

Order your new Church T-Shirt! 
Sign up and Payment Envelope are in the

office. The Shirts are $20 each. Sign up by
May 31 to get your Church T-Shirt! 

Shirts are a dry-fit material and run large. 
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 For more events:
www.zionuccton.com/events 



WESTERN AREA YOUTH (WAY) 
For teenagers entering Grade 8+ 

Join us for our summer mission trip to De-
troit, NY! (Staying in Livonia) 

Register by May 1st at
www.zionuccton.com/WAY 

JR. WAY 
For kids Grades K-6, sign up for our second Jr.

WAY Day! 
Register online at 

www.zionuccton.com/JRWAY 

https://www.zionuccton.com/WAY
https://www.zionuccton.com/WAY
http://www.zionuccton.com/jrway?fbclid=IwAR0DL3gB-0fD2VhsZLqLkkaO33o4purv-p-m1oVeOOotXXYIdfcqeMlEXRo
http://www.zionuccton.com/jrway?fbclid=IwAR0DL3gB-0fD2VhsZLqLkkaO33o4purv-p-m1oVeOOotXXYIdfcqeMlEXRo




Memorials 
Celebrating the Life of Jane Turner Celebrating the Life 

Jane Turner was a long-time member of Donna Maunz 
of Zion United Church of Christ. She Donna Maunz was a 
was also a retired math teacher and a faithful member of 

promoter of Dunkirk Camp and Confer-Zion UCC for many 
ence Center. After the death of her years. Until Decem-

husband, she decided to go to Family ber, she lived alone 
Camp at Dunkirk, and her daughters at her apartment in 

decided to join her. Little did they the Presbyterian 
know, Dunkirk would become a huge Village at North 

part of all of their lives! Church, and she attended worship when she 

Jane lived at The Amberleigh for many of her senior years. She was able to get a ride. Donna was a sweet, 
loved her apartment and the community at The Amberleigh, and cheerful person, and she loved talking to peo-
when she gave up driving, Barb Johnson (who also now lives in ple and getting to know them. She lived a 

the Kingdom of God) would pick her up for church and Bible healthy life for 98 years, and then after a fall in 
Study. During Covid, as Jane’s memory and health declined, her December, her family decided to move her to 
family moved her to Brothers of Mercy, where she was cared for an assisted living facility near them in Califor-
until the end of her life. Jane lived a good, long life, and now she nia. Donna passed away peacefully and is now 
rests in the Kingdom of Heaven. rejoicing in the Kingdom of Heaven. 



Buffalo Bisons Night! 
The Bisons 4th of July Celebration is July 3 at 6:05. The BPO will play and fireworks after the

game. The tickets are $25.00/person. We need a minimum of 10 people. 

A sign up is on the bulletin board in the foyer. Payment is due June 9. Please make check payable 
to Gaye Mehltretter. It is a fun evening, hope you can join us! 





459 Clinton St. Buffalo, NY
14204 

Saturday, May 11, 2024 11:00
a.m 

New Covenant United Church of
Christ 

 
Tickets $25 which includes door 
prize entry 

**Donations for Heaven’s Boutique and/ or
purchase from “Heaven’s Boutique” Ama-
zon Registry, receive an entry for a Mother’s
Day Basket 

For tickets or additional information contact 
NCUCC church office at (716) 856-3392 
*Hosted by The Beautification Ministry 








